
Jefferson City and Wardsville 

 

They departed on August 18th, 1960. They had been led to understand that 

the Convent was ready to be occupied. This was not so.  The Bishop’s house 

was their home for the first three months. Then, in 1970, some Sisters started 

to teach in Wardsville about seven miles from Jefferson City.  They did pastoral 

work in the parish. The Convent in Jefferson City was vacated in 1990 and 

Wardsville Convent closed in 2003. Twenty-seven Sisters served in St. Joseph’s 

Parish and fourteen in Wardsville. 


